
 

 

COVID-19 Update 

 

A+ Children’s Academy Families, 

Yesterday Ohio Governor Mike DeWine signed an order announcing all K-12 schools will remain 

closed at least until May 1st in response to the continued spread of the coronavirus.  The 

Governor will reevaluate as May 1st approaches. 

Our teachers have been planning for this and we are trying to make things as simple as we can 

for our families.  We understand that some of you may not have access to a computer at home 

so we will continue printing packets.   

Below are some answers to questions that we have received. 

What do I do with the work that is complete?  We will have a tub on the side porch by the 

music room where you can drop off work anytime.  Please make sure your child’s name is on all 

pages.  We are also here from 9-2 daily.  Someone can also pick up the work from your house.  

You will just need to call or email and let us know. 

Will my child have to repeat the same grade next year?  Your child will not automatically be 

retained.  As long as he/she was performing well the first 3 quarters and turns in work this 

quarter he/she will be promoted.  If you have concerns please contact your teacher.  Students 

still need to be working and turning in assignments. 

Breakfast/Lunch – We are still passing out lunch and breakfast for the next day at school from 

11 am-1 pm Monday-Friday.  We will not be open on Friday, April 10th. 

Moby Max – Included with this letter is a Quick Guide to Moby Max.  Your teacher should have 

provided your child’s username and password.  If you don’t have it please contact your teacher. 

Reading Books – Thanks to a suggestion from a kindergarten parent we are going to have two 

file boxes on the porch with books by level for our students.  If you need books for your child 

please stop over and get some.  Your teacher can tell you what level your child is at in reading. 

Re-enrollment Forms – There are a few things that you can do to return the form.  You can hold 

on to it until school resumes.  You can drop it off at school between 9 am and 2 pm or mail it to 



us.  If you have your proof of residency and the form filled out we can also come by and pick it 

up but you will have to let us know. 

Google Classroom – We are trying to get numbers on how many of you have computers at 

home.  If we have a class that the majority have computers then the teacher will use Google 

Classroom to put up assignments.  I have included some directions that you may find helpful. 

Contact Information – It is so important that we have your correct address, phone number and 

email address especially during this time.  If anything has changed please notify your child’s 

classroom teacher or call the office. 

We know that this is a difficult time.  We are here to help in any way that we can.  Please do not 

hesitate to call the school or feel free to email me. 

 

Stay Healthy, 

 

Cathy Blankenship 

Principal/Superintendent 

A+ Children’s Academy 

114 Obetz Rd. 

Columbus, Ohio  43207 

(614) 491-8502 

 

 


